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Key dates 

Welcome to the first edition of our newly launched parent 

newsletter; Heartlands Highlights! I’m delighted to introduce this 

refreshed and reimagined communication, designed to keep you 

even more closely connected with school life. You will be 

receiving this fortnightly in your inbox, directly via our Office@ 

email! 

This new format brings exciting features, including regular 

updates from our PE department to celebrate student 

achievements and sporting success, highlights from our unique 

SEARCH Days that showcase the breadth of enrichment on offer, 

and a look ahead to key upcoming events and important school 

news.

We know how much our families value being informed and 

involved, and this newsletter is part of our ongoing commitment 

to transparent, timely, and engaging communication.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We hope you 

enjoy this first edition and we look forward to sharing many 

more with you.

May 16th 2025
Heartlands Highlights

Click HERE to learn more about the 

spread of misogyny online and about 

the rise of ‘the manosphere’ and 

‘incel’ culture. Get advice on how to 

tackle these issues at home.

● 23rd May Last day of half term 

● 3rd June Return to school 

● 8th July SEARCH Day 

★ HERE are the published term dates for 
2024/2025
The 2025/26 dates are shown on the same 
page if you scroll down. 

Safeguarding Spotlight: 
Online Toxic Masculinity

Good Luck Yr11 & 
Yr10 ! 

Year 11 are half way through their 

GCSEs and this week Year 10 begin 

their first round of GCSE Mocks! 

Good luck to them all! 

A big thank you to the Heartlands 

family. Attendance is up by 2% on last 

year in all groups and 57% of all 

students have attendance above 95%. 

Being in every day means learning 

more, better friends and enjoying 

school more. Be part of the success! 

Attendance success 

mailto:office@heartlands.haringey.sch.uk
http://www.heartlands.haringey.sch.uk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cvsQ04BhmntZdnwtVCGSlA5YaVJ-e4D9/view?usp=sharing
https://heartlands.haringey.sch.uk/about-us/term-important-dates/


Station Road, Wood Green, London, N22 7ST

T   020 8826 1230    F  020 8826 1231

E  office@heartlands.haringey.sch.uk

w  www.heartlands.haringey.sch.uk

Science Update 

SUMMER EXAMS 7-10 

UKMT Intermediate Maths Challenge Award
We are incredibly proud to celebrate the achievements of our students who participated in the 

recent UKMT Intermediate Maths Challenge. This prestigious national competition encourages 

mathematical reasoning, precision of thought, and fluency in problem-solving. Our students' 

outstanding performance reflects their dedication and talent, with many earning Bronze, Silver, 

and Gold certificates. A special commendation goes to those who achieved the highest accolades, 

placing them among the top young mathematicians in the country. Their success is a testament to 

their hard work and the support of our dedicated staff. Congratulations to all our participants!

Parents and students can now access all of the Year 7-10 AFA 2 exam dates, revision topics and 
revision resources at 

https://heartlands.haringey.sch.uk/students/examinations/years-7-10/

Students have received a hard copy of the AFA 2 schedule.

We were thrilled to host an exciting science event led by the 

renowned Royal Institution, bringing hands-on experiments and 

inspiring demonstrations to our school. This special occasion was 

not only a fantastic experience for our current students but also a 

wonderful opportunity to welcome our incoming Year 6 students 

and their parents. The event sparked curiosity, encouraged 

scientific thinking, and gave our future pupils a glimpse of the 

engaging and enriching learning environment they will soon be a 

part of. Thank you to everyone who joined us in celebrating 

science in action!

mailto:office@heartlands.haringey.sch.uk
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PE Dept News! 
Huge numbers of HHS athletes taking part in 

Track and Field cup and Haringey athletics 

competitions this half term. Some outstanding 

individual performances as well as Y8 girls 

winning 1st place again! Super proud of all the 

effort and talent from these young people! Don't 

forget morning running on a friday is a great way 

to improve health and endurance as well as a 

chance to make the HHS squad. 

It was fantastic to get the house’s together for our first House 

assembly earlier this term. The focus was on a sense of belonging 

and also saw some students volunteering to compete over 

different interhouse challenges in front of their year group.

We also has some fantastic competition with our year 7 and 9 

students on SEARCH day for Danish Longball. It was brilliant to see 

our  students working together in their  houses. A massive well 

done to all those that took part. 

Interhouse news! 

mailto:office@heartlands.haringey.sch.uk
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Student Celebrations
What else do you want to 

see? 

Follow THIS 
LINK to let 

us know 
what else we 
could add to 

the new 
newsletter: 
Heartlands 
Highlights! 

mailto:office@heartlands.haringey.sch.uk
http://www.heartlands.haringey.sch.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSco_WdTmoSDl19TUr8IKShrnlkt2SEgLN8qvWqrcFLa_nVyDA/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=107134911773454133194
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